
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, September 14th, 2021 

“A” Day 

 
Are you interested in politics, the news or debating?  Are you someone who thinks globally? If 
you said yes, you should come to the organizational meeting for Model United Nations.  Model 
UN travels to college campuses to involve you in simulations of the real United Nations. Model 
UN provides opportunities to travel to colleges & roleplay countries of the world, not to 
mention that it looks great on college and job applications! Join the organizational 
meeting TODAY, 2:45 - 3:45 in South Campus room 411 Or contact Mr. Kasun. 
 
 
Are you interested in a career in healthcare? You should consider joining HOSA! 
HOSA: Future Health Professionals will hold a meeting TODAY from 2:45 to 3:30 in the North 
Campus junior study hall. Everyone is welcome to attend to learn more about the club and upcoming 
activities. We are so excited to see you there! 
 
 
Mark your calenders for Arrowhead DECA’s Hawkfest on Friday September 17th 4-8 pm. Hawkfest 
will feature carnival games, prizes, snacks and food, live entertainment, attractions and of course the 
varsity football game! Get your shirt today in the school store or from the office at the low price of $15. 
 
 
Attention: It’s AHS Investment Club Time! 
Mark the first meeting on your calendar - Monday, September 20th, North Campus in room 145 at 
2:45.  Bring another interested student with you to join in the investing fun. Look forward to seeing 
you soon!!! 
 
 
The Homecoming Dance is back on Saturday, October 2nd. Buy your tickets beginning on Friday, 
September 24th for a special sale price of $12! Tickets will sold the week of September 27th-October 
1st as well at both lunches.  
 
 
 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 

 


